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April 14, 1989

Mr. Rod Kuehler
Frigi-Tech international
8359 Prairie Wind Lane
Houston, Texas 77040

Dear Mr. Kuehler:

Pursuant to our telephone conversation, let me offer the
following information in hopes to dispel some of the mystic
surrounding oil additives.

We have had an opportunity to look at a couple of brands, yours
included, and for the most part have found nothing that would be
detrimental to the operation of our machinery.  Under the
circumstances the addition of o0il additives will have no impact
on the warranty status of the equipment.

If there is anything else that I can do, please let me know.
Best Regards,

ooty

Al Schantz
Service Manager Carrier Houston
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Carrier-Houston Co.

P.O. Box 19308 (77224)
7007 Katy Road (77024)
Houston, TX
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